

STAFF PHOTO/SJOERD WITTEVEEN

YOURS TO DISCOVER

A trillium shows its glory after a rain shower in a glade at Vandorf Road and Hwy. 48 last week. The official flower of Ontario grows profusely every spring. It's also used in the logo of the province.

Thank you to our Nurses

At Markham Stouffville Hospital Corporation, we celebrate our nurses for playing such a vital role in helping us embrace new ideas, strengthen relationships and provide superior care to every person that visits our Markham and Uxbridge sites.

Each day, we continue to learn, grow and do more for the community.

And, we couldn't do it without the dedication and commitment of our nurses.

We appreciate the important role you play in meeting the needs of our growing communities. We celebrate you for working alongside your peers to create a healthy, vibrant workplace. We thank you for embracing continued learning and opportunities to excel in best practices and care innovation.

You are the reason that the people who came through our doors last year were confident that we could offer them and their families the very best care in a place they call home.

At Markham Stouffville Hospital Corporation, our nurses make us great.





PROGRESSIVE . COMMUNITY . CARE

www.msh.on.ca

Atlast! A solution!

Paint, paint thinners, strippers, mineral spirits and linseed oil – if you've got them, please use them up. If you can't, give them away. If that's not possible, take leftovers to your municipal hazardous and special waste depot, or event. Do what you can and Stewardship Ontario will do the rest, by recycling or sending for safe disposal. It's better for our communities – and the world we call home. For the nearest drop-off locations for these and other materials, visit

dowhatyoucan.ca





